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  Information on our Monday Ministers Meeting.  We have 

set up four different Speakers for March, April and May.  

These speakers are from different Churches with a specific  

Ministry. Each will share for 15-20 minutes on their area of 

Ministry and they we will have a time for questions and  

answers.   

On March 7
th
, we will have Marty Youngblood  

(BCM Director) speaking of Collegiate Ministry.   

On March 21
sst

 we will have Steven McAliley  

(Children’s Minister at the Church at Godly Station) speaking 

about Children’s Ministry.   

On April 11
th
, we will have John Blair (Worship Pastor at 

Southside Baptist Church and also Georgia Baptist Mission 

Board, Mission Catalyst for region 6) speaking on Worship 

Ministry and on May 2
nd

, we will have Eric Summer  

(Student Pastor of FBC of the Islands) speaking on Student 

Ministry. All Staff and workers in these areas are invited.  

We will meet at 11:00 a.m. at the Association office. 

Please pray for our Executive Committee Meeting on Sunday 

March 20
th
.  We will be meeting at the CrossRoads Baptist 

Church starting at 6:00. 

Thank you for allowing us to Serve you through the  

Savannah Baptist Association. 

 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family, thank you for your continued PRAYERS and 

financial support of your BCM ministries.  

We’ve had good attendance at both our Monday night Bible 

studies and Wednesday lunches. This semester on Monday’s 

we’re studying Dr. Tim Elmore’s series called Habitudes. His 

study is designed to both strengthen and develop Christian 

leadership within a ministry. One of the most notable changes 

I discovered within college and university students since  

returning to collegiate ministries in January 2021, has been the 

decline of leadership skills in the general student population.  

I know that the “Covid” isolation has played a significant part 

in this decline in recent years. Therefore, we must work 

“extra” hard to discover and grow collegiates into healthy 

leaders within our churches. If I can be of assistance with this 

challenge, please drop me an email to let me know how BCM 

can assist your church in this area.  

Finally, we were able to take a small team of students to one 

of our SBA churches this month to spend time with their  

Junior and Senior youth preparing for college. We had a great 

time sharing with them how to strengthen their faith as they 

prepare to go to college in the fall. 

AS always, remember we can’t do this without you and the 

churches of the Savannah Baptist Association,  

THANKS!  

 

 Blessings, 

 Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

We are super excited about what God is doing here. As of 

right now the pool is being remodeled and improved, 

we’ve started the process of adding bathrooms to our last 

cabin, and we are steadily taking reservations. With that 

being said, there has never been a better time to make 

your reservations with us. If you have any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to contact me or if you just want to 

see what we offer, call or a text and we can schedule a 

time to show you around. 

Mark 6:31 Come and Rest 

Dale Griner 912.656.6570  

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

 If you or your group are interested in providing lunches for 

the clients of the Baptist Center, please contact Stephanie at 

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org or (912)232-1033. 

 

New Partnership 

The Baptist Center has partnered with Dunamis Healthcare  

to offer a Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) program.  

This new area of ministry has an estimated start date of 

March 7, 2022. 

Current Needs at the Savannah Baptist Center 

Canned Pasta 

Canned Meat 

Peanut Butter 

Beef Stew 

Canned Fruit 

Baked Beans 

Bleach 

Tall Kitchen Garbage Bags 

Disinfectant Spray Cleaner 

Room Deodorizing Spray 

Amazon Gift Cards 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

 704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

                   VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

                   SAVANNAH BAPTIST CENTER 

We are seeking a paid Volunteer Coordinator to manage: 

recruitment, training, placement and retention of volunteers 

in various ministry areas. Areas include : Food Pantry, Clothes 

Closet,  

Shower/Laundry, Meals, Mission Teams, Music, Sewing,  

Bible classes and Prayer Room.  

Responsibilities include: create, maintain, document and pre-

sent reports and projects. Coordinate and plan, schedule and 

manage day to day volunteer activities. 

 Hours are 8:30am – 5:00pm Monday thru Thursday. Send 

resume and cover letter to stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org. 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Becky Ortiz 3/4 

Rev. Cory Moore 3/11 

Rev. Robert Norman 3/19 

Mrs. Arlene Taylor 3/21 

Rev. Jesse Pamplona 3/21 

Rev. Joseph  Wong 3/22 

Rev. Calvin Fowler 3/27 

Rev. Francisco Rodriquez 3/27 

Mrs. Peggy McCoy 3/29 

Dr. Dan Hall 3/30 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org
mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

March 7 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way   

 

March 14 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

March 21 

Lunch:  Barnes Restaurant 5320 Waters Ave 

 

March 28 

Lunch: Ole Time’s Buffet 209 Stephenson Ave 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

March 2022 

March 13, 2022 Daylight Savings Time begins 

March 13-19, 2022 Week Of Prayer 

March 17, 2022 St. Patrick’s Day Office is Closed 

March 20, 2022  Executive Meeting  at 5:45 pm 

CrossRoads Baptist Church 

March 21, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee  

Meeting 1:30 pm 

 

 

April 2022 

April 15, 2022  Good Friday Office Closed 

April 17, 2022 Easter Sunday 

April 18, 2022  Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

will be held at 1:30 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

Reminder:  

Don’t forget the Executive Meeting Sunday March 20, 2022  

at 5:45 pm at CrossRoads Baptist Church 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

